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 We had an awesome score last month in the LV Prone league. Our team score of 499 
out of 500 took the win over 2nd place Kutztown. Our top shooters were Cecelia, Emma, 
Griffin, and Kaitlyn each with a 100, and Sarah with a 99. February's match took place last 
week and was hosted by Palmerton. We barely squeaked out a win over the Guthsville Team 
by shooting 3 more center shots. Top shooters were Emma & Griffin with 100's, Sydney a 99, 
Kaitlyn a 98, and Sean with a 95. 

 New personal bests have been shot again during our Friday night ICRL 3-P league. 
Lizzie is now up to a 563 out of 600 and Cecelia has reached a whopping 585. 

 Last month we held the CMP and American Legion postal air rifle matches. Our team is 
#1 nationally for the CMP match. They will be invited to shoot in the regional match, at Camp 
Perry, Ohio. In the Legion match, our team is in 8th place and will shoot a 2nd round postal 
match to determine national ranking. The Legion will also have the top 25 individuals shoot a 
2nd round match. Cecelia and Emma are within this group and will try to earn invitations to 
shoot the national match held in Colorado.     

 We started hosing the NRA Jr Sectionals this past Sunday. The matches will continue 
through this upcoming weekend, with a good number of juniors signed up to shoot 3-Position 
and 4-Position smallbore. 
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